Friends Newsletter October 2022

Hello to everyone, thank you for supporting the first event of the
year. The disco was a huge success and we raised £221 for the
school; this is going to buy new lined whiteboards for every child at
school to enhance their learning. We have also booked a travelling
pantomime to come to school this year for a special Christmas
treat.

We raised £3000 last year so are able to do amazing things like this
to support their school experience and it’s all thanks to you for
supporting Friends of Henbury.

We asked the school what they would like to raise funds for this
year and we are going to help revamp the outside play equipment.
The children love using the equipment at play and lunchtime and we
look forward to helping purchase some new things for outside.

Our next event is the very popular Bangers and Bingo. This will be
Friday 18" November. Doors open at 6, for eyes down at 6.30 and
hotdogs at 7.15. Great prizes to be won and we will be serving beer,
wine and cider this time as well as soft drinks and crisps. The sign-
up sheet will be available starting the week 7t" November. We will
cater for all dietary needs. Come and join the fun!

Friends is open to everyone, On Thursday 10" November, we will be
at .AND COFFEE!!! Join us for a casual meeting where we will be
coming round asking for new ideas and answering any questions.
There will be delicious drinks available to buy and lovely cakes.
Make it a social event in your diary and help support our local
coffee shop, run by a Henbury Family and give your ideas to
Friends, we would love to see lots of you there, all our welcome,
from 7pm.




We have lots of second hand uniform available in all sizes

We will put all the uniform on display on Friday 21t from 3pm
outside the back of the hall, please come and pick up whatever you
need a donation box will be there if you wish to donate.

Key dates
Social meeting at . AND COFFEE 10™ November from 7pm

Bangers and Bingo 18" November 6pm for 6.30 start

Friends email henburyviewfriends@gmail.com

or alternatively contact the school office.




